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March 19, 2020 

 

To: Sault Tribe Members, Staff and Veterans 

 

As a precaution to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our communities Stacy King, TVSO 

will not be working in the Tribal Health Centers until pandemic’s restrictions are lifted. Stacy 

will be available by phone and e-mail during this time if you have questions or need assistance.  

Thank you beforehand for your understanding! 

 

 

Approved: 

 

 

Leo A. Chugunov, MD, MT (AMT) 

Health Division's Governing Director 
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